

WINS Newsletter

What's New in 2017?

Our New Year is off to a great start with preparations for upcoming workshops and training events in the first quarter of 2017. From 7-9 February 2017, WINS will hold a <u>workshop on Effective Nuclear Security Regulations</u> in Ottawa, Canada in cooperation with the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC). WINS is organizing a training in Vienna for Scientists, Technicians and Engineers on 27 February - 1 March 2017. We will also host a <u>workshop in Vienna on Strengthening Security Culture for Radioactive Sources</u> on 28-29 March 2017. Visit our website for our <u>full</u> calendar of events.



Why WINS?

We link governments, industry and civil society by sharing operational experience, our Knowledge Centre, offering training and certification programmes and evaluation tools. Check out our new **Suite of Services.**

WINS Annual Member Satisfaction Survey

How did we do in 2016? At WINS, we strive for growth and improvement. To ensure an even more successful 2017, we need your feedback! Your participation in this survey will help us benchmark our own performance and better understand how we can serve you better this year. The deadline to complete the survey is 5 February 2017. Complete the survey now!

Upcoming External Events







All previous newsletters, questionnaires and surveys can be found in the Knowledge Centre tab of the WINS Members